QUALITY MEDIA WITH TRADITION

July 25, 1995

Ms. Susan L. Hugo

Senior Hazardous Waste Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, California 94502-6577
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Re: Request for Extension to Work Plan Submittal Date, Underground Storage Tank Contamination
Contamination Investigation - Clearprint Paper Company, Inc., Facility, Emeryville, California

Dear Ms. Hugo:

As of July 19, 1995, Clearprint Paper Company has retained Environmental Strategies Corporation
(ESC) to prepare the workplan to delineate any contamination resulting from previously existing
underground storage tanks at the referenced site. We have scheduled a meeting with ESC at the site on
July 25, 1995, to perform a walkthrough and to discuss the details of the investigative work.

To allow sufficient time for ESC to review the site background and to develop a thorough workplan, we

are requesting a 30-day extension of the July 31, 1995, work plan submittal date. With your approval,
we will submit the required workplan for the investigation to your otfice no later than August 31, 1995.

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. If you have any questions or comments, please contact
ne.

Sincerely, yours,

Earl Mau
Clearprint Paper Company. Inc.

REPLY TO: H482-67TH STREET ¢ EMERYVILLE, CALIFORNIA 94608 ¢ (510) 652-4762 « FAX: (510) 653-5237




